
SAVE THE DATE 

Dominion Energy Open House 
W i n t e r p o c k  S o l a r  P r o j e c t

At Dominion Energy, we strive to be good neighbors by keeping you informed about current construction 
projects and working to minimize impacts while providing safe and reliable power. 

Please join us at our upcoming open house to discuss the Winterpock solar project in your area, which will 
begin construction in late 2022/early 2023.   

Tuesday, June 28, 2022 
Chesterfield County’s Pleasant View School       

18431 River Road, Chesterfield, Virginia   

Please feel free to drop by at your convenience between 5:30 – 7:00pm to meet
with Dominion Energy representatives. 

Dominion Energy subject matter experts will be on hand to share project details, including: 
* Need for the project      * Construction timetable * Visual renderings of the project

If you have any questions, please contact us by sending an email to Brittani.C.Edwards@dominionenergy.com 
or calling 804-432-6127.
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